
 

 

 

January 16, 2018 

 

 

RE:  LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am pleased to recommend The Merchant Strategy, Inc. (TMS) for 

public involvement services. 

Craven Thompson & Associates worked with TMS on a City of Lake 

Worth Neighborhood Streets Program.  They attended project meetings 

and recommended an appropriate pubic involvement plan based on 

the requirements of the project.  This included planning, staffing, and 

facilitating two public meetings, collateral materials, notification 

letters, and all other items in collaboration with the project manager. 

TMS is easy to work with and provides excellent service.  We enjoy 

working with them and would highly recommend them to any team 

needing professional public involvement service. 

Sincerely 

 

CRAVEN THOMPSON & ASSOCIATES, INC. 

 

 

 

 

 

PATRICK J. GIBNEY, P.E. 

Vice President, Engineering 
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